
















This feature will
not be available

for parents
without a Social

Security Number
until December

31st!

























This is
required

to be
eligible for

student
aid!



















































There is no penalty
for selecting “prefer

not to answer”!



















































This is
required

to be
eligible for

student
aid!













Minnesota is a Free and
Reduced Lunch state. All

parents should select this
option REGARDLESS of the

household income











Because Minnesota is a Free and Reduced
Lunch state, ALL parents are EXEMPT from

reporting their assets







































There will be processing delays. Schools
will not receive student information

until potentially February






